Classified Staff Council Meeting

17-July-2008

Present: Jason Phares, Ann Reed, Mary Alltop, Dewell Spence, Gail Westbrook, Debi Jenkins,
Virginia Boggs
Also Present: David Stalnaker

Absent: Rob Kerns, Carla Conley, Lois Miller, Jim Tatman

0 We have $43.41 in the Ginny Fund and $477.41 in the Staff Council Fund. We
need $206.59 in the Ginny Fund.

0 We need to continue to discuss the beautification project. Ann will ask for
donated mulch.

0 We need to review the employee handbook and look for changes that need to
be made.

o0 New Business:

o0 Mary Alltop attended the HEPC meeting and talked about the FY2009 salary
increases. Personnel Studies will go to legislature this session and will do a
$100,000.00 market study. House Bill 214 raised the incremental salary increases
based on the number of years of service from $50.00 to $60.00. To be eligible to
receive the increase the employee must have worked at least 3 years.

o We discussed the



